
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 

Tuesday, January 28, 2025 8:25 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 20240032 
Docket #20240032-SU 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20240032. 

Thank you! 
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Jenae Thornberry

From: lia gray <uncpair@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 9:11 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith
Subject: Docket #20240032-SU

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

 
 
I would like to respectfully request that you vote to deny the petition of Environmental Utilities  to install a low 
pressure sewage system on Little Gasparilla Island.  Our family has owned property at 9810 and 9814 LGI for 
four generations. A low pressure system is not needed and, in fact, may very likely be more detrimental to the 
environment. Another concern is cost. What checks are in place to hold Environmental Utilities to the costs they 
project? The past 2 years have been tough.  Homes have been lost, including ours at 9814, and most others 
severely damaged. Residents should not be required to pay an exorbitant amount of money for a system that is 
not needed while trying to rebuild after suffering through 3 hurricanes. 
 
-- 
Sincerely, 
Lelia C Gray 
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